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Year 1 Home Learning Challenge Tasks –Spring Term  

Discovery: Spot the Difference – Around the world/ Transport Science: Growing Plants  Art: Aboriginal Art  
 

 

 
BE A WRITER! 

 
Write about a holiday you have been on 
or a place in the UK that 
you have visited. What 
method of transport did 

you use to get there?  

 
BE A RESEARCHER! 

 
Find out information about a country of 
your choice. Create a 

fact file about it.  

 
BE A BUILDER! 

 
Make your own 
model of a car.  

 
This can be made out of anything. Be as 

creative as you want!  

 
BE A GARDENER! 

 
Look after the plants in your garden, or 
plants a bean seed in a pot and look 

after it in your home. Write some 
instructions for how to plant a seed.  

 
BE A CHEF!  

 
Try something new! With lots of food 
being hard to buy at the supermarkets, 
see what else you can make! Be creative 

and share your recipe so 
that others can have a 
go!  

 

 
BE AN EXPLORER!  

 
Find out about all the methods of 

transport that we have to explore the UK.    
 

 
BE AN ARTIST! 

 
Draw/ paint a sea creature. We have 
been thinking about 
recycling and how to 
save our seas. Maybe 
you could do a plastic 

collage. 
 

 
BE A MECHANIC! 

 
With an adult, explore the different parts 

of a car. Draw a picture and label the 
parts.   

 
If you have done this, 
can you find out about 
another type of vehicle? 

E.g. a boat / plane  
 

 
These are the home learning tasks for the first half term. You can pick and choose which ones you would like to do, but we do encourage that you do as much home 

learning with your child as possible. These are to be recorded in your home learning journals, through drawings, photos, artwork, and writing!  
Please hand these in during the week, and we will share your learning on a Friday.  Have fun! 

 

 


